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In 2024 I went door to door talking with people about voting. Many people wished we 

could go back to voting on election day at their local Precinct. A few stated that voting 

by mail in convenient and preferred voting by mail. This bill would give the option to 

voters to vote in person or request a ballot. This meets the needs of all people. I fully 

support SB 210. 


